
 
Mathematics. 

This week we have been looking at the 

different heights of beanstalks and 

watching what happens when plants grow. 

 
We used the language tall, taller, tallest 

and short when we described the 

different heights. 

 

I wonder if our beanstalks will grow this 

tall? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping the Beat! 
The children have been tapping out the beat to 

our Nursery Rhyme ‘Horsie Horsie.’  They all 

had a set of claves to beat out the rhythm of 

the music. 

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
j for jellyfish, jam, jug 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say what 

sound the lizard, jellyfish, flamingo and 

bee began with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• jam 

• jug 

• jet 

• jeep 

 
3rd May 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Monday 6th May – Pre-School is closed for the 

bank holiday. 

 

Thursday 23rd May – Sports Day  

    9.00 – 9.45am  

or 1.30 – 2.15pm 

 

Friday 24th May – Pre- School closes for the 

half term holiday. 

 

Tuesday 4th June – Pre-School reopens. 

 

 

                      

Here comes the sun!  

Now that the good weather has arrived could 

you please send in a sunhat or cap for your 

child to keep in Pre-School as they will need 

to wear it when playing outside. 

 
Also, could you please ensure that all jumpers 

and caps are named as we have noticed that a 

lot of the children’s cardigans and jumpers no 

longer have names in them.  We are finding 

with the hotter weather that the children are 

not wearing them anymore. 

 

 


